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Special Points of 

Interest 

 Swimming 

 Thank you 

 Free Uniforms 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

Stay and Play 0-4yrs      

Fridays 

9.30am –12noon     

Entrance side of      

reception 

ALL WELCOME 

 

School Closed 

12th December 

Polling Station 

 

 

 

General Election: School will be closed Thursday 12th December.  

Year 3/4 have been learning about bullying during anti-bullying 
week.  We have been showing respect to each other by using our 
kind words and have been making an extra effort to combat            
stereotypes.  

Sandbrook were represented brilliantly by 5 children from Y5/6 at 
the Anti-Bullying Conference. We are looking forwards to seeing 
their ideas in action in school.  

Year 5/6  have been learning about WW1 poets.  They have 
explored the horrors of the trenches.  They are now keen to 
explore their ideas through drama. 

Year 1/2 are starting their topic on the Great Fire of London.  They 
have compared buildings from 1666 and modern London.  They 
realised 1666 buildings were wooden.  I wonder what happens 
next! 

Coach Mike from Progressive Sports started Glow in the Dark 
Dodgeball this week...AMAZING! We should start a club for grown
-ups! 

Sandbrook Voice 

We have revamped our school council and are now gathering the 
views of all children through our class meetings.  This week the 
children debated when or if they should be allowed crisps in their 
packed lunch boxes.  The children voted for crisps ONLY ON 
FRIDAYS.  We will be implementing this from week beginning 25th 
November.  



General Election 

The school hall is being used as a polling 

station for the General Election.         

Therefore School will be closed on     

Thursday 12th December.  

Wirral FUSS & FUPS 

FREE good quality uniforms are available 

for primary school children at Moreton 

Methodist, Pasture Road. CH46 7TQ       

between 10am—12noon on Wednesdays 

(term time only) 

Car Park 

When dropping off and picking up your child from reception, please use the footpath.    

DO NOT WALK ACROSS THE CAR PARK.  We have many visitors and deliveries to school 

and we do not want an accident to occur.   

Fundraising 

Roberts Recycling- thank you to all who donated items for our recycling programme. 

£37.50 was donated back to our school fund. 

 

Wirral Foodbank– were delighted with our harvest collection.  88.4Kg of food was       

donated which will go a long way to provide much needed food parcels. Thank you for 

your generosity. 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning– the sale of cakes raised £44.47.  

 

Children In Need—Yellow / Spotty clothes raised £65.35 

Swimming Reminder Y5 / Y6 

Year 5 and Year 6 will be attending swimming sessions at Calday Swimming Pool each 

day for two weeks starting Monday 18th November, each session will be from 2.30pm—

3.00pm.  We will be travelling by coach leaving approx. 2pm and returning at 3.30pm.  

Please ensure children have their swimming costume and a towel with them every day. 

Breaking News ... 

All our Christmas activities / times / costings will be displayed in next week’s newsletter. 


